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November 28, 2016 
RE: Christmas & New Year Holiday Restriction 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 

In observance of the Christmas and New Year holidays, new legislative changes mandate that there is no 
permitted oversized & overweight movement on Saturday, December 24, 2016 through Sunday, December 25, 
2016; as well as Saturday, December 31, 2016 through Sunday, January 1, 2017. [Tennessee Motor Vehicle 
Laws Annotated, section 55-7-205-B-5] 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and compliance.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
TN OS/OW Permit Office 
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